
To the Lord Mayor and            Report No. 124/2022 
Members of Dublin City Council                      Report of the North Central Area 

Joint Policing Sub Committee 
 

 
 

 
Report of the Meeting of the North Central Area Joint Policing Sub Committee  

held on the 11th April 2022 

 
1) Minutes of meeting held on 17th January, 2022  

 
Order: Agreed. Councillor O’Muiri requested Report in relation to Tuath be circulated 
to him as this was promised at January meeting by Superintendent Darren Mc Carthy.  

 
2) Darndale Social & Economic Update 

 
Order: Update given by Dympna Mc Cann. It was agreed that Dympna is to send out 
the IOG report in the coming days to all Councillors as-well as circulating the list of 
Garda Clinics and flyer for Another Way 5k. 

 
3) CCTV in Darndale 

 
Order: Derek Farrell advised that DCC are continuing to liaise with An Garda 
Siochana. Advised more money will be needed from Capital funds. 

 
4) Garda Report's – Chief Superintendent Mark Curran 

Superintendent David Kennedy - Raheny/Clontarf  
Superintendent Ronan Barry - Coolock  
Superintendent Darren Mc Carthy - Santry  

 
Order: An Garda Síochána discussed the statistics for DMR North.  

 
5) New Garda Station 

 
Order: Chief Superintendent Mark Curran advised that no update as of yet, will notify 
once any more information received from outside Agency. 

 
6) Any Other Business and Further Items: 

 

 Chief Superintendent advised nominations for Divisional Youth Awards will be in May 
for event in September 2022. 

Future Items for Agenda 

 Presentation from Juvenile Unit Fiona Savage & Community Policing at next meeting 

 Raise Awareness around safety at outdoor venue re BBQ etc.  
 

7) Next meeting Monday 18th July 2022 
 

 
Councillor Tom Brabazon   Councillor Larry O’Toole 
Chathaoirleach    Leaschathaoirleach 
11th April 2022 



Attendance: 
 
Members:  
   
Daryl Barron 
Dearbhail Butler  
Patricia Roe 
Declan Flanagan 
Alison Gilliland  
John Lyons 
Larry O’Toole 

Naoise Ó'Muirí  
Donna Cooney 
Terence Flanagan 
Catherine Stocker  
Deirdre Heney 
Damian O’Farrell 
Jane Horgan Jones 

 
Deputy Cian O’Callaghan  
Jenny McCormack on behalf of Deputy Richard Bruton  
 
Con Clarke, Raheny Business 
 
Chief Superintendent Mark Curran   
Superintendent Darren McCarthy   
Superintendent Ronan Barry    
Superintendent David Kennedy 
 
Officers  
Derek Kelly 
Bernie Roe 
Fiona Moore 
Catherine Cahill  
Derek Farrell 
Patrick Smith  
 
Apologies: 
 
Linda Hayden, Darndale Village Centre. 
Councillor Tom Brabazon 
Councillor Michael Mac Donncha 
 


